
 
  

Force Majeure Declaration Ended Alliance Pipeline Limited 
Partnership (“Alliance USA”) 

 
October 19, 2016 
 
Further to the notice disseminated by Natural Gas Exchange (“NGX”) and posted to NGX’s 
website on October 5, 2016, this is to notify you that NGX is lifting the Force Majeure declaration 
at Alliance USA’s delivery point APC-ACE (“ACE") effective gas day 20/10/2016. Therefore, 
existing contracting party obligations at ACE will no longer be under suspension and physical 
deliveries are expected to commence at ACE at 100% of contract requirement on gas day 
20/10/2016. In addition, cleared products are open for trading at ACE effective trade day 
19/10/2016 for gas day 20/10/2016.  

 
http://ips.alliance-
pipeline.com/Ips/ContentViewer.aspx?notice_id=10743&cwc_website_content_id=11  
 
Please contact your NGX Marketing Representative or NGX's Operations staff at 403-974-4357 
with any questions.  
 

 

http://ips.alliance-pipeline.com/Ips/ContentViewer.aspx?notice_id=10743&cwc_website_content_id=11
http://ips.alliance-pipeline.com/Ips/ContentViewer.aspx?notice_id=10743&cwc_website_content_id=11

